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Hi! I am the department rep for Pre-Registration Nursing in the School of Nursing 
and Midwifery. I attended my department rep training on the St Johns Campus.  

I have attended the following meetings in my role as a department rep:  

- Rep Forum  
- Education Council 1 and 2  

 

Rep Journal Entry 

I continue to attend meetings with UoW Student Reps forum, the Education 
Council, LTQE and NHS Shared-Decision Making Councils. I have now been 
elected to the RCN (West Midlands) Board and have recently been awarded the 
UoW Scholarship Award for Academic Excellence. 
 
As a Departmental Rep for TCNM, I am currently drawing up an SU Policy for 
consideration in February 2025; and as part of this, I am conducting a school wide 
survey due to be complete 29th Dec 2024. In addition, 5th December, with my 
fellow departmental representative Emanuele Donkor, will be holding our first 
course/dept. rep meeting. This meeting agenda is set to include: Feedback;, 
Assignments; Timeframe; Timetable; Policy package to be put forward and chase 
up survey completion; Placement and AOB. 
This will also offer opportunity for our course reps. to bring forward their ideas for 
gathering feedback; any identified issues and feedback to date, and any other 
business they wish to discuss. 
 
I continue to advise as appropriate and sign-post, fellow students and course reps. 
to receive the support they require. 
 
Student feedback to date, relates to timetabling, parking and feedback loop. As 
raised at my various meetings attended. 

 


